
 

 

Protected Bike Lane Works along Grattan 
Street, Carlton  

Citywide, on behalf of City of Melbourne, are 
about to commence construction to deliver new, 
kerbside bike lanes.  

Where: Grattan Street both sides, between 
Bouverie and Rathdowne Streets    

When: 26 February until 31 May 2024 (Monday to 
Friday) 7am to 4pm, weather permitting, including 
weekend if required.  

Why: City of Melbourne is delivering a safer, 
better connected cycling network in the heart of 
Carlton - constructing new bike lanes along 
Grattan Street between Bouverie and Rathdowne 
Streets. These will connect to the bike lanes 
being delivered between Bouverie Street and 
Royal Parade as part of the Metro Tunnel Project. 

What we are doing:  

- Installing protected bike lanes next to the 
footpath 

- Constructing a new bus stop between 
Bouverie and Swanston Streets  

- Road resurfacing and linemarking works  
- Kerb and channel resetting works  

How could this impact you?  
While every effort will be made to minimise 
disruption, the following can be expected; 

 Works will be staged to minimise impacts to 
traffic, parking and nearby residents. There 
will be construction noise and some dust from 
machinery and construction vehicles for 
periods of time. 

 Most works will be undertaken between 7am 
to 4pm, Monday to Friday. Occasional night 
works will occur between 8pm to 5am with 
minimal noise.  

 Road resurfacing works will be conducted 
between Cardigan and Rathdowne streets. 

This work will occur on some weekends to 
minimise disruption as crews occupy sections 
of the road. Traffic management will be in 
place to help keep people moving.  

 When works occur in each section, the 
existing parking bays will be occupied by our 
crews.  

 Access to properties, businesses and 
emergency services will be maintained but 
may be impacted for brief periods. Traffic 
management will be in place to ensure access 
around work sites. 

 Parking signs will be changed within 24 hours 
prior to construction works starting in each 
section to ensure the area is clear for the 
works. Parking will be maintained in all other 
areas.  

 The temporary parking signs will state 
‘authorised council contractors excepted’ and 
the signs will look like this: 

 
 

 Please note that standard resident or other 
parking permits cannot be used in areas 
where this sign is installed. Infringement 
notices may be issued after these signs are 
installed if a vehicle does not have a special 
reserved parking permit.  

 Works are dependent on weather and ground 
conditions and subject to change. We 
appreciate your patience while these works 
are completed.  

 
Site Map: A site map can be found at the back of 
this letter. 

Contact us: For further information regarding 
these works, please contact:  



 

 
Reference: WKO1010191 & 1084661 

Benny Di Lorenzo - Citywide Works Officer 
03 9267 5167                                     
Benny.Dilorenzo@citywide.com.au 

or 

Grant Chuo - Citywide Project Engineer  
(03) 9257 5133 
Grant.Chuo@citywide.com.au 

For afterhours enquiries regarding works, please 
contact Citywide support on 1300 136 234 

 

 

Site Map:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


